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Principal's Message

Kia ora Rosebank community,

In late 2020, I had the opportunity to speak to a

group of Principals in Kelston, to push our case to

be included in their Kahui Ako or Community of

Learning group - where all of the schools come

together regularly to learn from each other,

working alongside each other in a collaborative

manner. Being a part of this Kahui Ako also

enables us to share the awesome things that are

happening at Rosebank - with these other schools.

I'm pleased to say that we were accepted onto this

Kahui Ako from the start of 2021 and our first

official Teacher Only Day together is next

Thursday April 1 - meaning Rosebank School

will be closed that day. Please ensure your

child(ren) are looked after this day and do

not attend school! School will reopen on

Wednesday April 7.

Wishing you all a safe and happy Easter with your

families!

Best wishes

Paul Pirihi

Principal

Rosebank School Welcome

A big Rosebank welcome to our new students
and their whānau.

James H, Junior L, Trident K, Moala S, Nikylah

T, Denyzon D, Elin H, Julius T, Tamila-Rose K,

Jovis M, Sharleen K, Felix A, Eddie-Ali K,

Fatima A, Ariana L, Fatima N ,Wolfgang L,

Vyas S

Uniform

Elizabeth Michael the uniform people will be on

site April 8th, 2-4pm selling uniforms.

Please also, remember to name your child’s

uniform. We have a lot turning up in lost

property that is unnamed.

Crossing Rosebank Road

Rosebank Road is an extremely busy road,

please remember to use the crossing with

the lights outside of Gate A or the

crossing at the intersection of Eastdale

Road.


